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I wholeheartedly support legislation that increases access to e bikes and cargo 

ebikes. Such legislation increases bike trips and can replace many car trips,  which 

will save the state money as bikes are far less damaging to infrastructure then cars 

are, reducing state costs in repair.  

 

I recently have bought an ebike and now am commuting to work via ebike far more 

then I used to on a regular bike.  

 

Please vote in support of this legislation so that the rest of oregon can experience 

what I have.  

 

Thank you., 

Donald Davis 


